
RESTAURANT GRANT 

Do you want a grant of $2500? 

The City of Sumner is offering a grant from our CARES Act funding to help our restaurants 
make it through the latest lock down restrictions. There’s no question that our traditional dine-

in restaurants are being negatively impacted further.  

However, we must spend this money by November 19—that’s Friday.* 

All we need from you is to finish/sign this form and provide it with a W-9 as soon as possible 
(no later than Friday at 4 pm) so we can cut your checks next week to meet the Federal 

spending deadline. This is a straight grant—no strings attached.  

Restaurant Name:  
Owner or Contact: 
Contact Email: 
Contact Phone: 
Restaurant Address: 
Mailing Address:   same as above  OR
Grant Amount:  $ 2500 

 My W-9 is attached.

 This doesn’t seem to be going away soon. Please add my email to a distribution list for
future resources/information from the City.

By signature below, I represent that my restaurant in Sumner has been, or will be, financially 
impacted by COVID19 and the restrictions on indoor dining implemented by the Governor and 
the State of Washington.  

Owner Signature: 
Date:  

*Why such late notice?  We had been in Phase 2 and relied on other support including our
social media grants, County’s forgivable loans and Restaurant Rally to support our restaurants.
However, given Sunday’s announcement, we’re redirecting funds that would have supported
other City expenses or went unused by our residents.

Return Form/Questions: Lana Hoover, lanah@sumnerwa.gov, 253-299-5781 

mailto:lanah@sumnerwa.gov
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